To: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Charity concert

As we discussed last Friday, I am interested in putting on a charity concert with proceeds going to the Huron County Foodbank Distribution Centre.

We would very much like the Municipality to be a major sponsor of this event, tentatively for April 28, 2018.

I have spoken with MYFm, radio and they are interested in becoming a sponsor for this event as well.

The evening with feature "The Artificially Hip", Canada's premier Tribute band of the Tragically Hip.

We would like to book the Arena for this event and was wondering if this would be possible and whether or not the Municipality would be interested in working with me on this.

You suggested that perhaps could meet this week to discuss with Joanne and other partners about the viability of an event such as this.

I look forward to a replay at your earliest convenience.

Warm Regards Allen

Hi Dan